
 

 

May 1, 2018 

 

Mr. Michael Moore 

Georgia-Pacific Consumer Products 

1919 S Broadway 

PO Box 19130 

Green Bay, WI 54307 

 

 

 Subject: Notice of New Project Manager 

       Site Name: Buth Oil Facility (Former) 

       WDNR BRRTS #: 02-05-563707 

 

 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you that the project manager for your site 

has been transferred. Effectively immediately, all correspondence, reports, and submittals concerning the above 

site should be sent to the following address: 

  

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 ATTN: Kylie Begley 

 Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

 2984 Shawano Ave 

 Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 

Per correspondence with Roger Miller, GEI Consultants, Inc, I am aware a Case Closure – GIS Registry is 

expected to be submitted by June 1, 2018.  I look forward to working with you on the former Buth Oil Facility 

site.  If you would like to reach me, you may call my office number (920) 662-5429 or email me at 

Kylie.Begley@Wisconsin.gov. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

  
 

Kylie Begley 

Hydrogeologist 

Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 

 

 

 

Ec: Roger Miller, GEI Consultants, Inc (rmiller@geiconsultants.com) 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 
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